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     The Arcola Alumni Association Board of Directors met at the home of Dr. Robert 
Arrol at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 1st.  President John Fishel conducted the 
meeting with members Robert Arrol, Larry Bushu, Kendall Moore, Randy Rothrock and 
Sue Stout also present.  The minutes of the October 31, 2018 meeting were accepted 
as presented.  Arrol reported a $20,377.99 balance in our account with Arcola 
Foundation at Arcola First Bank.  An additional $1,126.41 from the sale of special event 
license plates is available to add to that account.  Our current checking account balance 
at First-Mid Bank is $3,000.59. 
 
     The group agreed we should not have an alumni banquet in 2019 due to a very 
limited number of distinguished alumni nominations. 
 
     Nancie King Mertz has offered the sale of Arcola’s Past & Future note cards as a 
fundraiser, but the decision to sell was tabled. 
 
       
Respectfully submitted,   
  
 
   
Sue Stout, Recording Secretary     


